
 

 

9th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 11 Class of 2024 - Year Book 

I’m delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2024 
Yearbook for your child. 

We are working with Hardy’s Yearbooks, a company that we have a long tradition of working 
with, and are eagerly anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake for the students 
to look back at over the years. 

The student team are currently in the process of collecting photographs, comments and 
memories that will fill the pages of the Yearbook. We hope the finished book will bring back 
many happy memories for years to come, and it is the perfect way of capturing all of those 
priceless moments from the school years that have flown by so quickly.  

It is essential that their orders are placed in plenty of time so that they don’t miss out. There 
will only be one print run and the school will not be purchasing spare copies. Students will 
not be able to place orders after Tuesday 26th March. The cost for a Yearbook is £17. If you 
would like to buy a Yearbook, please make sure you pay the full amount on MCAS (under the 
option of Beaumont School Shop) by Tuesday 26th March. If you have any questions, please 
do let me know. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss E Cooper 
Head of Year 11 

  

 


